
NEWS RELEASE 

 

Clearwater National Forest
12730 Highway 12
Orofino, ID  83544

United States 
Department of Agriculture 
Forest Service 

Contact:  Katie Knotek
(208) 942-3113

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE Date:  October 1, 2008

 
Lolo Pass Visitor Center Closes for Summer Season 
 Powell, ID -- The Lolo Pass Visitor Center, located on the Idaho-Montana state 

line along U.S. Highway 12, closed September 29 for the summer season.  During the fall 

season (October and November) the Visitor Center will be open weekends only from 

8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., Pacific Daylight Time. 

 For updates on the Lolo Pass Visitor Center, call the visitor information line at 

(208) 942-1234. 
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